
 
 

 

ANDERSON CROSS COUNTRY FUNDRAISER 

DISTANCE FOR DOLLARS PLEDGES & DONATIONS 

 

August 1, 2018 

 

To: Perspective Donor 

 

The annual Distance for Dollars Run for the Anderson Cross Country teams will be held from 

August 1-19, 2018. The runners will be accumulating all of the miles they run in practice at 

Anderson High School and Zilker Park throughout the week. The Austin Independent School 

District only funds a portion of our cross country budget.  In order to ensure the success of this 

very important fundraiser, we are seeking contributions to help defray the costs associated with 

our cross country season. Some of the expenses that the teams incur are listed below. 

 

- Bus Transportation 

- Meet Entry Fees 

- Meet Expenses 

- Boys & Girls Uniforms 

- Practice T-Shirts 

- Equipment Bags 

- Banquet Expenses 

- Water and Gatorade for practices and meets 

 

Our runners are in the neighborhoods asking for donations or pledges based on miles they run in 

practice this week. The total number of miles that each student runs will not exceed 50 miles. 

 

Generous donors like you are the key to our success and make it possible for the Anderson Cross 

Country teams to participate in their meets during the 2018 season. Please make checks payable 

to Anderson Cross Country.  Please call me (Coach Sanford) at 512-426-9390 or 512-414-7952 

if you have any questions or would like additional information about our Anderson Cross 

Country program. You may also reach me by email at Rsan59@aol.com or 

Richard.Sanford@austinisd.org.  We hope that we can count on your support. We thank you for 

your time and consideration. 

 

 

Richard W. Sanford 

Head Coach 

Cross Country 

Anderson H.S. 


